
23rd September 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 5 Swimming Lesson Changes and Financial Adjustment

We are writing to inform you of a change to the Year 5 swimming lesson schedule for Term 1. Due to unforeseen
circumstances with the pool management, we have had to adjust the date and time of these lessons.

New Schedule:

● Day:Wednesday
● Time: 10:15 AM

Financial Adjustment:

To address the disruption caused by the schedule change, we have worked with the pool management to offer a financial
adjustment.

● Full Refunds: If you have already paid the full voluntary contribution, we will automatically issue a full refund.
● Revised Payment Option: If you haven't paid yet, the revised voluntary payment cost per child is £15.96.
● Flexible Payment Options:We understand that circumstances may vary, so we've added an "other" payment

option on Parent Pay. If you cannot pay the full amount, you can choose a payment that suits your financial situation.

Financial Support:

Financial support remains available to help cover the cost of swimming lessons. Please contact the School Office via
email or Class Dojo if you require assistance.

Next Steps:

A message will be sent once the payment options are available on Parent Pay.

If you are able to offer some of your time to support walking to and from the swimming pool, please complete this form
and class teachers will be in touch as soon as possible.

https://forms.gle/e7kjxPXheW3bbE3y7

We apologise for any inconvenience this change may have caused and appreciate your understanding.

Yours sincerely,

Deputy Headteacher
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